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Opening of court business at the New Supreme Court Building 

Dear Friends,  

To commemorate the first sitting of the Court at the New Supreme Court Building, you are 

welcome to attend a short ceremony will be held before the start of Formal Matters on Monday 

7th September 2020 in Court Room No.1 on the 10th Floor of the New Supreme Court 

Building, corner Edith Cavell street and Desroches street, Port Louis.  

 

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 
Secretary of the Bar Council  

05 September 2020 
 


